
 

17th May 2020 

 

Dear Class One, 

Hello my lovely Ladies and Gentlemen!  How are you all?  Here’s hoping you 

are all safe and well.   

Apologies for missing the last few weeks of my ‘Lockdown Letter’!  I was 

going to stop because I wasn’t sure if anyone was reading it.  However, the 

feedback from some of your adults, when they have seen me on a Wednesday 

morning, was that some of you are missing it (?) – hence the return… 

It’s been a turbulent week in the news with regard to whether schools 

should open or not.  I’m sure you all have your own thoughts on this 

question!  Whatever happens, I look forward to catching up with you at 

some point soon all being well. 

Hopefully you are all getting into the swing of completing the packs that 

your adults are picking up for you each Wednesday morning.  It’s been great 

to catch up with so many of them and hear what you’re all getting up to.  

It’s one of the social highlights of my week at the moment!!  Remember 

BBC Bitesize is also really good too if you fancy a bit of a change.  It’s all 

beneficial for you.  Please remind them that I’ll be in school again this 

Wednesday (20th May) so I look forward to seeing as many as possible. 

We’re so lucky the sun continues to shine and now we’re allowed to exercise 

as much as we like, I hope many of you are making the most of the 

outdoors.  I expect the plants some of you have been caring for are really 

growing well.  My attempts certainly are (I’m not usually very green-

fingered!) especially my salad crop.  My strawberry plants have fruit – I 

just need them to turn red now! 

Well chickens, until the next time… 

Keep smiling!   

Mrs Hart  

 


